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Last Sunday was the first Sunday in Advent, where Christians around the world will think about the 

message of ‘Hope’ in the Christmas story. We lit our first Advent Candle on our Advent Wreath on 

Monday in Collective Worship to symbolise this. In addition, the Holy Families have begun their 

travels around Cricklade. If they do spend a night with you, it would be lovely if you are able to take a 

photo and tweet it. 

Well done to the Eco-Warriors for running a successful pre-loved toy and book sale yesterday to 

support their toilet twinning fundraising.  We will give you an update on this very soon.  

            Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Bees – Akaran & Sidney    Butterflies – Isabelle & Kian 

1A – Molly & Tianna  1CS – Amelia & Amber   

2H – Isabelle & Isobella   2T- Samuel & Romeo 

3/4C – Finley & Esme   3/4L – Isabelle & Toby    3/4R – Jamie & Bella 

5O – Rebecca & Eleanor   5S – Leo & Lily 

6B – Jenson & Isabel  6J- Kara & Jamal 

 

Christmas Dinners – Lower School 13th & Upper School 14th December 

Please make sure that all your Christmas Dinner orders are placed on School Grid (and that you have 

enough credit on your account - £2.50) by next Tuesday, 6th December. FS2-Y2 do not need to pay. 

Orders on the day cannot be accepted. Please ensure your child’s order is for the correct day. 

If you are entitled to free school meals for your child (Pupil Premium), a cold meal option will be 

available to order for the day the other half of the school is having their Christmas Lunch. As 

always, due to the number of meals being catered for it would be appreciated if a home-prepared 

packed lunch can be provided for all other children. 

Children in Need 

We raised a fabulous £287.75 for this year’s Children in Need. Thank you for all your donations. 

 

http://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjhtqi2gK3LAhUlSJoKHQHaB5IQjRwIBw&url=http://www.vanderbilt.edu/recreationandwellnesscenter/wellness/welcome/twitter-logo2/&psig=AFQjCNGchKLvHmn4rW1F-N4DkeqHjUnYOQ&ust=1457386066049211

